[image: image1.emf]                                  
Disruption Questionnaire

Please be as open as you can be in answering this questionnaire. Disruption is a very difficult experience for all involved and it is important that the lessons are learned. This process in not about apportioning blame but about appropriate future planning for the child and for the purposes of learning within the wider context of Fostering in Warrington.   

The information gathered will be shared at the disruption meeting and used by the disruption chair to assist them in beginning to understand the reasons for the disruption.

The chair may wish to speak with you further when you have answered the questions so please give contact information at the appropriate point on this form. This would be to clarify some points you have made.  You may also be invited to attend a disruption meeting to share and discuss information about the placement breakdown. Please complete and return the questionnaire at least one week before the meeting and return it to safeguarding&qaservice@warrington.gov.uk
Thank you for your assistance.

Basic Information:

	Name of child:    
	

	Your Name:
	

	Relationship to the child:
	

	How long have you known the child?:
	

	Date form completed:
	


	1
What in your opinion were the main factors that led to the disruption of this placement?



	


	2
Could you please indicate if any of the following factors contributed to                                                                          the disruption and explain why?



	Gaps in training.
Gaps in information.
Preparation for placement
Relationship difficulties.

Education issues

Availability / consistency of support

Any other factors you think were relevant? 




	3.
Would it have helped if anything had been done differently? If so what?


	


	4.       Have you any thoughts in relation to how the child’s needs may be met in the  

          future?    
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